
   
 
 
 
 
To: TUV Rheinland of North America,    19 November 2004 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
We would like to apply for Class II Permissive Change for the following equipment: 
 
SNP2400 (FCC ID: IYGSNP2400) 
RNP2400 (FCC ID: IYGRNP2400) 
 
The only changes are that we have submitted the above equipment to be tested at MicomLabs 
and the testing was performed at the FCC required level of 150 KHz (the lower conducted limit. 
 
The following test reports show the products mentioned above to be compliant: 
 
TUVR03a Rev C SpectraLink SNP2400 FCC IC Report. PDF 
TUVR04a Rev D Spectralink RNP2400 FCC IC Report. PDF 
 
 
 
Regards, 

 
Bob Foster 
 
Compliance Engineer 
Ph: 303-583-5524 
bfoster@spectralink.com 
 
 


